ATTENTION ALL K-8 STUDENTS

On Wednesday, November 3rd the 3rd and 7th graders are going to be selling
homemade God'’s eyes, prayer bracelets, and angel necklaces to raise money for
Second Harvest Food Bank. i N

Students can bring money to purchase items during their lunchtime.

The items will be $1.00 per item. A f« :

November 3rd will also be a DRESS DOWN FOR A DONATION to Second
Harvest. The suggested donation is $2 or more.

There will be varying sizes for big or small kids.

“**Please send dress down money and spending money separately.



October 27, 2021

Dear Preschool Families,

Each October, St. Joseph Parish School launches it’s biggest
fundraiser of the year, our 30 Reasons to be Thankful calendar raffle. Over
the years this fundraiser has made it possible to enhance and improve
many programs at SJS that serve students of all grade levels in the areas
of science, art, music, and technology. This year’s proceeds will provide us
with the opportunity to update and renovate the restrooms at the south end
of our building to make them more accessible and student-centered.

We are asking our preschool families to help us reach our goal! Each
student is receiving 5 calendars to sell. All the information needed to sell is
on the reverse of this flyer. If your preschooler would like to sell additional
calendars, please contact the school office and we will get some extra
calendars sent home to you.

Thank you for your support in helping all of the students at SJS reach their
maximum potential.

“**A special note about the raffle this year: Due to delays in ticket
processing, we will begin pulling winners on November 15th through
November 30th! The prizes from earlier in November will be pulled and
awarded December 1st through December 14th for a total of 30 days!
Winners will be contacted by phone to pick up their prize at SJS. Winners
will also be listed at sjsamherst.org.

You will also be getting a small slip of paper that you can give to the people
who buy calendars from you to help explain this process.

God Bless,

Mrs. Amy Makruski
Principal
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_Each student will receive 10 calendars.

(Additional are available in the school office)
-$10 per calendar- Must be 18 years or older to purchase.
- Properly fill out the calendar stub (see below). The

person buying the calendar should keep the portion with

the calendar and prizes listed.
- Turn in stubs and monies WEEKLY to help us track our

total. Only paid stubs are considered eligible.
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Thank you for supporting St. Joseph Parish School by purchasing a calendar
raffle ticket! Due to delays in ticket printing this year, the raffle will be starting a little
later than planned. Prizes will begin being pulled on Monday, November 15th and go
through November 30th as listed on the calendar. We will then pull from December 1st
through December 14th to award the prizes from earlier in the month. Prizes will be
pulled live each day on the St. Joseph Parish School Facebook page and winners are
also listed at www.sjsamherst.org. We are grateful for your support.
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